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The Baker Report. 

From: Ronald 0’Brien i ......................... Cocl-e-A ......................... i t .................................................................... J 

Sent: 07 August 2013 14:32:32 
To: Code A i i 

! 

Dear Caroline Dineage,With reference to the Health Secretary’s( Mr Lamb) announcement that he 

will be happy to meet with 

families concerned with the recently published Baker Report, I would be most grateful for your 

help in ensuring that I am 

included for this meeting when the arrangements are made.My Mother was Mrs Gladys Richards 

who died in Gosport War 

Memorial Hospital 15 years ago and we have been allowed her inquest this year.I noted following 

a recent article in the 

local paper that you have had some knowledge of this report. 

I thankyou in anticipation of your help in this matter. 

Yours sincerely, 

Lesley O’Brien.(mrs) 
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